
 

 

 

PLANNING: 

▪ Planners are working from home but continuing to process and review 
applications.  

▪ All upcoming public meetings and open houses have been cancelled until further 
notice. 

 

BUILDING: 

Permits are being issued for all type of construction with the following limitations and 
restrictions: 

▪ Please be advised that the issuance of this permit is subject to all restrictions and 
prohibitions under the law. More specifically, this permit does not mean that 
construction can be carried out in contravention of any Act, Regulation and/or 
provincial order prohibiting construction deemed non-essential. Please note that 
you must review the list of construction projects deemed essential and it is 
recommended that you seek legal opinion to determine whether the project is 
deemed essential under the Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act 
(EMCPA) and its Regulations, as amended, before proceeding with construction 
in order to avoid contravention of the law. Construction projects deemed non-
essential are prohibited.  

▪ Inspections will only be carried out on construction projects deemed essential 
under the EMCPA and its Regulations, as amended. 

▪ Permit applications are being accepted by mail / courier. 
 

 

 

 

April 28, 2020 

https://www.stcatharines.ca/en/buildin/BuildingPermits.asp

